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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:37 AM
To: 'Captainapache@aol.com'
Subject: RE: Rate hike by FPL

Dear Mr. Lumley,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 

From: Captainapache@aol.com [mailto:Captainapache@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate hike by FPL 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am very concerned regarding the latest RATE HIKE request by FPL.   
  
FPL has already announced its  huge  future profitability in 2017  even before being granted the 
RATE HIKE.  How much profit to they and the shareholders have to make? 
  
We, as a small business, are struggling to stay afloat in these difficult economic times.  Clearly a 
RATE HIKE is not warranted or needed by FPL. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
John Lumley 
6778 Skyline Drive 
Delray Beach, FL 33446 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 09, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06253-16
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Sandra Soto

From: Captainapache@aol.com
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:21 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: Docket number  160021.E1   FPL Rate Increase

Dear Public Service Commission, 
  
It is very disturbing to find out that FPL has requested a substantial RATE INCREASE. 
  
This is disturbing because they have announced that they will be having a profitable year in 2017 to 
the tune of over a billion dollars. 
  
How can they have the nerve to request a rate increase at this time? How much money do the 
shareholders need at the public's expense?   Especially the overpaid  executives. 
  
Absolutely NO RATE INCREASE for FPL.  
  
We, as a small business, are struggling to survive in these economic times.  Too bad we do not have 
a monopoly on the product for the customers so we could gouge them as well. 
  
NO to RATE INCREASE for FPL.  Zero $. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
John Lumley 
6778  Skyline Drive 
Delray Beach, FL  33446 




